
TOWN OF CLAYTON 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that the Plan Commission of the Town of Clayton will hold a Public 

Hearing at 6:30 pm on Wednesday, June 14, 2023 in the Town Office Meeting Room located at 

8348 Hickory Ave, Larsen WI 54947. The purpose of the Public Hearing is to receive public 

comment regarding the following Conditional Use Application:  

 

THE PETITIONER(S):  Robert E. Lee & Associates, Inc has submitted a Conditional Use 

Application on behalf of PRE/3, LLC for a proposed multi-family 

housing development consisting of six (6) 12-unit multi-family 

buildings located on Eagle Heights Dr, specifically described as Tax 

ID # 006-0328-02-02 which is approximately 619 feet north of W 

American Dr/Eagle Heights Dr intersection. 

 

Copies of the Conditional Use Application are available at the Town Hall, or by contacting the 

Town Clerk at (920) 836-2007. All interested parties and any objections to this request being 

granted will be heard at the Public Hearing. If you cannot attend the Public Hearing, you may 

submit written comments to the Town Clerk before 4:30 p.m. on the date of the Public Hearing.  

 

Dated this 24th day of May, 2023  

 

Publish Wednesday, May 31, 2023 

 

and 

  

Wednesday, June 7, 2023 

 

Post on or before May 31, 2023 

By: Kelsey Faust-Kubale, Clerk 


